
English 

Our English this term is based around the book ‘Ug– Boy Genius of the 
Stone Age’. We will use the humour of the book to write our own stories 
based on a Stone Age invention. Whilst writing this we will be looking at 
word classes and reminding ourselves the basic punctuation inc. question 
marks & speech marks. 

 

 This terms topic is…  

 

Wider Curriculum  

Science — We will be looking at identifying and classifying 
prehistoric creatures. 

History—We will be looking at the changes that occurred 
between the Stone Age and Iron Age and what life was like. 

Geography—Settlements—why did people settle where they 
did?  

Art—We will be reflecting on the purpose of cave art paint-
ings and introducing a sense of proportion when drawing an 
animal.  

Languages — We will start learning different foods and 
drinks and how to order in a restaurant  

Music— we are following a Charanga unit 
which includes some listening and apprais-
ing and learning the glockenspiel. 

PE 

Yr4 children get the opportunity to 
swim this term. All three classes 
will also experience Outdoor and 
Adventurous activities with our new 
sports provider as well as Yr 3 
learning the game of netball. 

Guided Reading 

During Guided Reading sessions we will 
focus on our fluency. This means to 
read using punctuation, rate, expres-
sion and accuracy. We will use differ-
ent texts to help us with this. These 
texts will be send home every Friday.  

Computing 

We are working on e-safety this half 
term, and will be looking 
at communicating, staying 
safe and being respectful 
online.  

PSHE 

Our first Jigsaw unit in ‘Being 
me in my world’ and covers 
teamwork, democracy and 
lots of reinforcement of our 
school rules and values. 

Important visits/dates: 
PE days 

Ash Class—Wednesday and Thursday  

Birch Class— Tuesday and Wednesday  

Pine Class—Wednesday 

(Yr 4 swimming Tuesdays) 

Forest School Days 

Ash class– Thurs 21st September and Thursday 5th October  

Birch class– Thursday 21st Sept. and Thursday 19th October 

Pine class - Thursday, 14th Sept and Thursday, 12th October 

Maths 

The first part of any year kicks off with place value—
recognising, reading & writing numbers, partitioning and 
rounding. Yr 3 to 1000 and Yr 4 to 10 000.  This unit will 
then be followed by addition and subtraction. We will be 
using the updated WhiteRose Maths as a guide as well as 
other resources.  


